THE SECRETARY OF DEFENSE WASHINGTON

SEP 1 6 1961

Dear Mr. President:

By my letter of April 11, 1961, I recommended, inter alia, that you authorize the Atomic Energy Commission and the Secretary of Defense to proceed with the dispersal of atomic weapons in accordance with the plan of January 16, 1961, with the understanding that no further dispersals for allocation to non-U. S. forces would be made under that authority. We were informed of your approval by your letter of May 20, 1961.



Sincerely,

The President

The White House

EXCLUDED FIRM AUTOMATIC RECRADING: D'O DIR 5200.10

DOES NOT APPLY

NLK - 10 - 185

SANITIZED

DEPUTY

E.O. 13526 SEC. 3. By MATNARA, Date

Crawell Supetine